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Emeritus Status for Sam Ladrach 

You will see on the agenda a recommendation from the Faculty Senate requesting that the 

board bestow the honor of Faculty Emeritus upon former faculty member Samuel Ladrach.  A 

letter outlining the qualifications of Mr. Ladrach is included in the packet.  I support the Faculty 

Senate’s recommendation. 

 

Health Insurance Renewal Rates 
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The Ohio Board of Regents issued notice that Southern State Community College has 

been recommended for a funding award through the Workforce Development 

Equipment and Facility program.  The award amount is $243,000, which will be used for 

needed upgrades to TDA equipment such as tractors, trailers, power utility trucks, and 

school buses.     

 

Enrollment trends are encouraging. Through the date this report was issued, 22 have 

begun training in April, with another 10 scheduled to be added yet this month.  With 

March, April’s enrollment is expected to yield the first two back-to-back months of over 

30 students in more than two years.    

 

Utility line tech training at Pickaway-Ross Career & Technology Center, along with two 

other customized training projects this month, generated $19,350 in revenue. 
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This session was co-sponsored by SSCC’s Student Government Association, the 

Highland County Sherriff’s Office and US 23 Major Crimes Task Force.  It was attended 

widely by students who were offered extra credit for attending.  SGA manned a 

welcome and sign-in table to log students’ signatures for some of the faculty.  It was well 

attended by the public as well.  A question-and-answer session culminated the event.  

Immediately following the presentation, Student Government hosted a cookie and 

punch reception. 

 

 

Disabilities Services 
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with financial questions during the Current Student Arena Scheduling, as well as 

assisting with the New Student Information Session each evening. 

 
 

Student Success Center  
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Retention  

 

307 Early Warnings were submitted to the Student Success Center between the start of 

the spring semester through March 25.   
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Career & Counseling Services met with two College Success classes last month to review 

available services and discuss the basics of career choice. 
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Foundation  
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HUMAN RESOURCES 

Below are five faculty and staff members who have announced their retirement: 

 Jody Gray, Assistant Professor in Nursing, will be retiring at the end of Spring 

Semester. 

 Larry Hartsock, Instructor in Engineering, will be retiring at the end of Spring 

Semester. 

 Kris Hilgeman, Administrative Assistant-Fayette Campus, will be retiring at the end 

of May. 

 Eric Patton, Instructor in Human and Social Services, will be retiring at the end of 

Spring Semester. 

 Melissa Martin, Assistant Professor in Nursing, will be retiring at the end of Spring 

Semester. 

 

 

 

 

 


